100 Hulton Road Oakmont, PA 15139 April 2, 2014

C.S. McKee, LP Attention: Mr. Gene Natali One Gateway Center Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Dear Mr. Natali:

Thank you very much for taking time out of your busy schedule to come visit our class. I really enjoyed your presentation. In fact, your presentation got me thinking that I might want to study finance in college. I have been very indecisive about what I want to go to school for and now I am starting to get an idea. From you presentation, I learned that your financial decisions have consequences and that you are in control of these decisions. I also learned that you should never be afraid to say "I don't know". I liked that you mentioned that any job is better than no job because I think that many people struggle with that concept, including myself, and that sometimes you are going to have to do things that you don't want to do.

Thank you for sharing your knowledge about personal finance with us. It is important to know these things for our future and so many students never get to learn about them.

Thanks again for coming to present to our class!

Sincerely

Bailey Conro